
Tuesday 16th April 2024

Dear Year 2 Families,

Re: Summer 1 Curriculum Information

Welcome back to the first half of the summer term. We hope you all had a restful holiday and
were able to spend some quality time with family and friends.

Looking ahead to the summer term, I am pleased to share with you the summer 1 curriculum
information. Your child’s key curriculum information can be found in the Year 2 Section of our
school website under the Key Stages 1 & 2 tab. The updated timetable, curriculum leaflet,
knowledge organiser and homework projects can be found here along with the spelling and core
book lists and a link to the home learning portal.

The areas of learning for Year 2 this half term are:

Geography - Weather

Computing - Digital Music

PSHE - Relationships

PE - Run, Jump, Throw and Attack, Defend,
Shoot

Science - Growing Plants and Animals
including Humans

RE - Sacred Books

Design Technology - Templates and Joining
(sewing)

The children will continue to have music with Mr Stevens and Spanish with Ms Bujalance each
week. They will also be completing a planting project with Ms Sullivan and will visit the Fire
Station to learn about the people who help them in their local community - the class teachers
will share further information about this trip with you once the details have been finalised.

Key Year 2 Dates for your diary:
● Thursday 18th April at 9am: Understanding Neurodiversity Part 2 Parent/Carer Workshop
● Monday 22nd April: After School Clubs begin
● Friday 26th April: Non-Uniform Day Fundraiser
● Friday 3rd May: Class Photos
● Monday 6th May: Bank Holiday - School Closed
● Friday 10th May at 3.30pm: Wellbeing Garden Fundraiser Bake and Plant Sale
● Thursday 23rd May at 3.30pm: Last Day of Term (Clubs and Our Space will run as normal)
● Friday 24th May: INSET Day - School Closed to Pupils
● Monday 27th - Friday 31st May: Half Term

If you have any questions regarding your child’s learning, please speak to their class teacher in
the first instance or contact Ms Conlon or Ms Ichim, Assistant Headteachers for KS1 via the
school office.

Kind regards,

Katie Beecroft
Headteacher

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RsRkItvykq_aORJ50XlGw1Dx0AwzSgC8/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1m59MHfDeo5i8UsyA56MzKTeSMBeJnm52/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16mwAWlxBQv5ZEZTjwn1YsbzEKshC4pPJ/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/186C208QlI9Y-fiS0_tX4rkDweZPL4Ed2/view

